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 Your prayers were felt as we experienced the love of our Lord and Savior this weekend. "His" 
pilgrims were gripped by His Mercy and Grace as they walked the road to Emmaus with us. 
Hearts were opened to His amazing love and deeper awareness, "that He knows each by  name 
and Holds them in the palm of His hand," as they go forward into their fourth days. It was an awe-
some weekend as He  bonded us together as the body of Christ filled with the Holy Spirit under the 
mantle of His Love and Grace. Thank you for your faithful support as you upheld us in prayer and 
served us with generosity. 
  

Gods blessings, 
Marge Chevrier 

 Wow! What a blessed weekend in the presence of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ!  Each of 
us, team members and pilgrims alike, felt the presence of Jesus with us at Camp Wanake.  72 
hours on the mountain with 56 other Christian Men is something only to be experienced, words 
have not been spoken that can described it.  Our weekend theme verse comes from Matthew 4:19, 
which says, "Come, follow me," Jesus said, "and I will make you fishers of men."  Jesus didn't just 
feed us, He taught us how to fish and instilled the desire to share the Good News with others.  
        We wish to thank the Emmaus Fourth Day Community for their prayers, support, and gestures 
of agape as we basked in His love. Your love and prayers were felt by team as well as pilgrims. May 
we all persevere as we, keep on fishin'. 
  
Dan Edwards      

SEE YOU AT THE GATHERING!!! 

“Come and welcome the new 4th day!” 
Saturday, July 18, 2009 

7:00 PM 
 

Holy Trinity Lutheran Church 
2551 55th St. NE 
Canton Ohio 

 
Bring finger snacks to share. 

(Map to the right.) Map & directions also 
available on the website: 

www.EOEE.org 
Baby Sitting Provided 

 
 

August : Picnic details inside. 



Roster new Fourth DayRoster new Fourth DayRoster new Fourth DayRoster new Fourth Day    
Walk’s 70Walk’s 70Walk’s 70Walk’s 70    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This space is for new fourth day.  

 

If you would like a copy let us know. 

 DID YOU KNOW? 
 

The Walk to Emmaus is a program of The Upper Room. Many 4th Day members subscribe to the monthly printed de-

votional to use in their "Study" time. 

Did you know you can receive the daily devotional from The Upper Room by email? AND, it's absolutely free of 

charge! 

To signup, simply fill out the form at: http://upperroom.com/devotional/email/ 



Directions to the Noble’s Farm 
1. Exit 77 at Airport 

2. North on Lauby Road 

3. East on State Street 

4. North on Market Avenue 

5. East on Lake O’Pines (1st street on right) 

6. 1154 (first drive on right) 
This year’s family picnic will be held at 1154 Lake O’ Pines, 

south of Hartville. Dinner will be at 5:30 p.m. Bring a covered 

dish, (limited electricity), table service, drinks, especially bottled 

water, and lawn chairs.  Musicians are encouraged to bring their 

instruments for a time of singing.  Children welcome.  Volleyball, 

tether ball, fishing (must put fish back), etc. weather permitting. 
Children and folks who are not yet 4th day are welcome! 

Family Picnic 
August 15  4 to 8 P M 

Children welcome along with friends 

Your huts on fire.   

The only survivor of a shipwreck was washed up on a small, uninhabited island. He prayed feverishly for God  

to rescue him. Every day he scanned the horizon for help, but none seemed forthcoming. Exhausted, he even-

tually managed to build a little hut out of driftwood to protect him from the elements, and to store his few pos-

sessions. One day, after scavenging for food, he arrived home to find his little hut in flames, with smoke roll-

ing up to the sky. He felt the worst had happened, and everything was lost. He was stunned with disbelief, 

grief, and anger. He cried out, "God! How could you do this to me?" Early the next day, he was awakened by 

the sound of a ship approaching the island! It had come to rescue him! "How did you know I was here?" asked 

the weary man of his rescuers. "We saw your smoke signal," they replied.   

Some times we can't see God at work.  

A Reminder of Sponsor’s Duties 
"For those who have sponsored pilgrims, and for those who are wanting to sponsor, here is a reminder/overview of a 

sponsor's responsibilities..." 

 
The purpose of the Walk to Emmaus is to help develop Christian leaders, and build up the local church. It is a method 

for living, sharing, and spreading Christianity; a method which has specific demands and requires certain conditions for 

its effectiveness. Remember when you filled in the “Sponsor’s Information Form” for your Pilgrim. It contained a list of 

responsibilities you agreed to perform. Those responsibilities and that commitment does not end once the Pilgrim ar-

rives at the Weekend.  

AFTER THE WEEKEND 
1. Pray for their 4th Day! 

2. See that your Pilgrim is in a group reunion—joins a current one or perhaps starts a new one. 

3. Keep in touch with your Pilgrim and show as much interest and concern as you did before and during the weekend. 

4. Encourage regular church attendance and involvement in church activities. 



Board of Directors 
     Lay Director  Bryan Baer    330-896-0131 

     Asst. Lay Director 

  Ron Crowl    330-494-0963 

     Spiritual Directors  

           Pastor Lee Peters     330-832-2179 

 Chaplain Joey DeBarr    330-497-9364 

     Ex_Officio   Tom Raddish     330-628-4713  

     Secretary   Jayne Hall     330-875-3120  

     Treasure   Tom Wig     330-499-3483 

     Procurement   Mary Lou Lorenz    330-852-4867 

     Pre walk   Sally King     330-488-2155 

        Pam Edwards    330-339-9789 

     Post Walk Dan Edwards          330-339-9789 

  Theresa Malion    330-388-1804 

  Eve Rupp     330-484-5152 

     Communications Director  

  Diane Christie    330-686-8465 

     Chrysalis   Viki Myers      330-947-2733 

      

 Walk   Barry Rader     330-725-7011 

  Ken Kesler      330-753-4466 

  Joe Petrak    330-335-6511 

     Agape   Terri Urban    330-929-6737 

     At Large   Terry Raddish     330-628-4713 

      

     Lay Leaders Joel Becher    330-877-6606 

  Lisa Herr     330-723-0551 

    Leaders    Doug Herr    330–723 0551 

  Sharon Buccitelli        300-364-9571 

  Ken Kesler      330-753-4466 

  Kandy Simmons    330–874-3049 

The website for East Ohio Emmanuel Emmaus is: 

www.EOEE.org  
Stay up to date with our community.  

Get your newsletters online.   

Get the forms you need to sponsor a new pilgrim.   

Future walk Dates 2009 

Walks  

Fall Walk 71 

Men’s  Oct 15-18 Women’s Oct 22-25 

Spring Walk 72  2010 

Men’s Mar 11-14  Women’s Mar 18-21 

Summer Walk 2010  
Men’s June 3-6  - Women’s 10-13   

Please note that pilgrim applications and sponsor forms should  

  sent to:   Pam Edwards 

2192 Kevin Ct NE 

New Philadelphia, OH 44663 
 Weekend cost is $120.00 starting with the Spring 2008 walks. 

Newsletter Info 
Have Emmaus news to send to the community?  

 
Want to share what the weekend meant to you?  

 

Send them to our Communications Director:  
Diane Christie, 3512 Orchard Dr., Stow, Oh 44224 
 

Or by email: dlchristie@sbcglobal.net 

East Ohio Emmanuel Emmaus    

1516 20th St. NW 
Canton, Ohio 44709 
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